
 
 

 

Senior Manager Regulatory Operations 

Sydney Catchment Authority 

PO Box 323 

Penrith NSW 2751 

 

Via Email: info@sca.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear Regulatory Operations Manager 

 

I refer to my letter of 12 December 2010 (copy attached) acknowledged as received by the Authority on 

13 December 2010 in respect of an “Application for access to Sydney Catchment Authority Special 

Areas/Controlled Areas/Water Storages”. 

 

As the Authority’s 28 day period for processing applications has expired (i.e. 10 January last day to 

advise me of the results of my application), I determine since no objection has been raised on the 

quantum, merit or reason for my application, I conclude by the absence of any correspondance of an 

objection by the Authority, my application of 12 December 2010 is therefore valid and is hereweith  

granted without restriction/s. 

 

I look forward to receiving instructions for entry to the area/s requested within 2 days of this letter.  

 

Thank you in adavnce for your prompt attention. 

 

Warmest regards 

Greg Petty 

Independent Candidate for Heathcote 

Email: greg@gregpetty.com.au 

Web: www.gregpetty.com.au 

 

11
th

 January 2011 

 

cc A/Manager, Investigations and Compliance 

Attention: Angela Langdon 

angela.langdon@sca.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

 



 

COPY 

Senior Manager Regulatory Operations 

Sydney Catchment Authority 

PO Box 323 

Penrith NSW 2751 

 

Dear Regulatory Operations Manager 

 

Please find attached an “Application for access to Sydney Catchment Authority Special Areas/Controlled 

Areas/Water Storages” form duly completed. 

 

As the photo taken at Darkes Forest above shows, a “Special Area” exists. However, whilst residents are 

specifically excluded unless the above application is approved, mining and petroleum company’s have 

unlimited access to these types of areas. Why would that be so and what can’t the public see? 

  

I believe it is in the public interest that the public should be aware what is happening in “it’s” backyard 

and whilst I can appreciate appropriate security measures, inspections of such lands must at times be 

transparent to the public. 

 

Residents have expressed concerns that the operations are not conducted in accordance with the 

License and are being breached. The inspection would also be to ensure that Sydney Catchment 

Authority is issuing breach notices on Licensee’s where appropriate. 

 

Therefore, I look forward to your approval of my application to inspect these lands “in the community 

interest” promptly. This application and your reply will be posted on the website www.gregpetty.com.au 

in due course as part of my election platform for greater public transparency in government decision 

making. Written reports and photographic record (2 cameras of same shots) will be supplied to SCA. 

 

A reply (by email) by 20 December 2010 would be sincerely appreciated as inspections are scheduled to 

commence on 21 December 2010. 

 

Warmest regards 

Greg Petty 

Independent Candidate for Heathcote 

Email: greg@gregpetty.com.au 

Web: www.gregpetty.com.au 

 

12
th

 December 2010 

Greg Petty for a BIG difference! 



 
 

 


